
 

 

 

Call for Papers 

- ASSA 2020 Annual Meeting 

China Accounting and Finance Review (CAFR) Workshop  

  

Theme: Global Development in Fintech and Its Implications to Accounting, Finance, and Law 

Research 

 

The CAFR Research Workshop will be held on Jan 2, 2020 in San Diego, U.S.A during the ASSA 2020 

Annual Meeting. The workshop will feature both plenary session and regular paper presentations. The main 

objective is to provide an interflow platform for scholars and experts interested in Fintech and related topics 

that are relevant to accounting, finance, and law. The workshop runs from 2 to 6pm, followed by a dinner at 

7pm (reception starts at 6:30pm) reserved first for the workshop participant (by invitation). 

 

Paper Submission 
 

Please send an electronic version of your submission in PDF or Word format to the CAFR Editorial Office at 

af.cafr@polyu.edu.hk by Nov 15, 2019. Accepted papers will be invited to present at the workshop. If desired, 

will be given fast-track consideration for publication in the CAFR journal. Presenters will be sponsored for 

one-night hotel accommodation. Authors will be notified the review result by Nov 30, 2019 at the latest. Please 

note that all attendees to the ASSA Annual Meeting – including interviewers, interviewees, reception hosts, 

and session/panel speakers and presenters – must register for the conference. For details and online 

registration, please visit the official website at https://www.aeaweb.org/conference/. 

 

Workshop Committee:  

Iftekhar HASAN, Fordham University Kose JOHN, New York University 

J.C. LIN, Hong Kong Polytechnic University Hai LU, University of Toronto 

Haitian LU, Hong Kong Polytechnic University Wei-Ling SONG, Louisiana State University  

John WEI, Hong Kong Polytechnic University  

 

About CAFR 
 

Established in 1999 by The Hong Kong Polytechnic University (PolyU) in collaboration with Tsinghua 

University, China Accounting and Finance Review (CAFR) is the first refereed journal of accounting and 

finance published in the Greater China Region. The Journal has recently undergone significant changes to 

reshape its academic focus and to attract a global editorial board (https://af.polyu.edu.hk/research/our-

journals/china-accounting-and-finance-review-cafr/). Beginning in 2019, CAFR will publish papers on global 

issues as well as on China-specific topics. 
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